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CPD question 13, March 2017

CPD question 13 in the March 2017 SAMJ (Vol. 107, No. 3), ‘Ingestion of a multiple small strong rare-earth (Neodymium) magnetic ball 
presents a high risk of enterocutaneous fistula formation even if no other metal objects are swallowed’, was erroneously marked as true, when 
it is false. 
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